
 
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
By Mark Kincer 
Happy Sunday Happy Rotarians!   
I’m so excited about our meeting tomorrow!   
So much to celebrate!  Adding members to our club!   
All Paul Harris club! And celebrating attendance!  Bring 
a friend and let’s have some fun! See you tomorrow! 

 

 
We meet at: 
 

Spare Time Bowling Alley  
16317 Statesville Rd  
Huntersville, NC 28078 
 
Every Monday 
from 5:30 till 6:30 PM 
 
For info contact: 
Walter 704-906-8136 
wsiegenthaler@daetwyler.com 
Website: https://huntersville-
happy-hour-rotary.org/ 
 

Upcoming programs, 
speakers and events: 
 

January 1 – HAPPY NEW YEAR 2020 
January 6 – Alan Adler 
January 13 – Michael Jaycocks  
January 20 – 100% Paul Harris Club  

Celebration 
January 27 – LKN Men That Cook Planning 
February 3 – Andy Silver 
February 10 – 
February 17 – No Meeting - President’s Day 
February 24 – 
March 2 – 
March 9 – 
March 16 – 
March 23 – LKN Men That Cook Planning 
March 29 – LAKE NORMAN MEN  

THAT COOK 
March 30 – LKN Men That Cook Follow Up 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Last week’s program – Michael Jaycocks  
Director of Parks and Recreation at Town of Huntersville 
Michael will give us the latest update of what Parks and 
Recreation does and has to offer. 

The PAUL HARRIS Fellow is an award given to those who 

have given $1000 dollars possibly over several years to our 

foundation or by a sponsor that has given the money in your 

name for extraordinary services rendered. 

Club Service 
4 New members will be inducted: 

1. Shayna Inman – Real Estate 
2. Juergen Hessenauer - Trainer & Personal Coach 
3. Anton Hendrix - Investment Service 
4. Kevin Boyle - Information Systems 

 

Club Service 
We are celebrating: 
100% Club Attendance for 2019 
100% Paul Harris Fellow Club 

Paul Percy Harris  
(April 19, 1868 – Jan 27, 1947) 
was a Chicago, Illinois, attorney. 
He founded the club that became 
the humanitarian organization 
Rotary International in 1905.  
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Club Officers 
 

Mark Kincer 
President 
 
 
Kent Pike 
President-Elect 

 
 
Ineke Wilson  
Secretary, Club Bulletin 

 
 
Kandi Anne Ranson  
Club Treasurer 
 

 
Club Service 

 
Tom Ford  
Sergeant-at-Arms  
 

 
Lise Squillace  
Club Greeter 

 
 

Gay Rudisill  
Club Happy Dollars 

 

 
Bob Wilson  
Club Fundraising 

 
 

 Bob Gors  
Club Membership  

 

 
Peter Capponi  
Club Socials 

 

 
Walter Siegenthaler 
Club Programs & Speakers 
 

 
Kent Pike 
Club Entertainment 
 
 
Cheryl Holt 
Club Raffle 
 
 
Eileen Solomon 
Public Relations 
 
 
Erik Franzen 
Club Website 
 
 

 
 
 

Our first major sponsor!! 
www.jscmgroup.com 

Upcoming Fundraiser 
Lake Norman Men That Cook 
Sunday March 29 - 11 am to 2 pm at Langtree Plantation 
Teams of 3, 4 or 5 men will bring cooked items for lake residents to eat, taste, or 
otherwise enjoy. Eating participants will vote with their $15 ticket and the donations will 
go to each team’s favorite charity.  
12 to 18 teams this year. Do you want to participate, let us know!! 
Categories are:  

• Casseroles 

• Wings 

• Beans (which will include chili) 

• Vegetables 

• Other great food (includes BBQ, meatballs, crawfish, etc.)  

• Desserts 
 
Sponsors:  

• The King Spoon  $5,000   

• Platinum Spoon  $2,500  (as Golden Spoon, and information on main table)  

• Golden Spoon   $1,000  (as Silver Spoon, and information on shared table)  

• Silver Spoon   $   500   (as Bronze Sponsor, logo on running power point)  

• Bronze Spoon   $   250   (as Wooden Spoon, and logo on our website)  

• Wooden Spoon   $   100   (as Plastic Spoon, logo printed in event program)  

• Plastic Spoon   $     25  (name printed in event program) 
 
Contact Walter Siegenthaler 704-906-8136 or Bob Wilson 704-361-9361 
 

Who is cooking? 
12 to 18 Teams this year will be participating! 
Already 8 teams signed up: 

1. ROWBOAT Company – Cooking for Our Towns Habitat for Humanity 
2. Huntersville Mayor John Anarella – Cooking for Lake Norman Kiwanis 
3. Men of MSK – Cooking for Mooresville Soup Kitchen 
4. The Unusual Backyard – Cooking for Grove Presbyterian Church 
5. Charlotte Mecklenburg Police Department – Cooking for Hope House 
6. Camp Gladiator – Cooking for the Catawba Land Conservancy 
7. Daetwyler Company – Cooking for Caterpillar Ministries 
8. Northstone Country Club – Cooking for Angels & Sparrows Soup Kitchen 

  



  

Community Service 
 
Erik Franzen 
Community Service  
 
Tom Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Joyce Schiaffo 
Community Service 
 
Kim Van Sickler 
Community Service 
 
Kitty Long 
Community - Lydia’s Loft 
 

International Service 
 
Cori Stuart 
International Service Chair 
 
Debbie Jackson  
Foundation Chair 
 

Vocational Service 
 
Mike Fitzgerald 
Vocational Service Chair 
 

Youth Service  
 
Erin Lyons  
Huntersville Elementary 
 
John Beiler  
High Schools 
 

 Fred Whaples  
 North Meck High School 
 

Lew Davis  
 Mallard Creek High School 

 

 
 

Past Presidents 
 
Mike Fitzgerald 
2018-2019 
 
Walter Siegenthaler 
2017-2018 
 
Debbie Jackson 
2016-2017 
 
Michael Dane 
2015-2016 
 
Ineke Wilson 
2014-2015 
 

 

Huntersville Happy Hour 

Chartered June 16, 2014 

 

International Service – India 
In partnership with the Rotary Club of Trichur 
Central, South India, our club has provided $1,000 
through a District Global Grant to provide low cost 
shelters to 25 poor families, who have lost their 
homes in the devastating floods that struck in 2018. 

 

2018-2019 Governor’s Award for BEST Club in the district! 
Out of 57 clubs, only one club earns the Governor’s Award.  

Community Service 
Huntersville Elementary School  
We donated and collaborated with the 
PTA and dedicated the new school 
marquis. And made the newspaper! 

Community 
Service - 
Lydia’s Loft  
Sorting 
clothes and 
painting the 
kitchen. 

Youth Service - World Polio Day  
Rotarians educated students at 
Huntersville Elementary about World 
Polio Day and how Rotary made a 
promise to the children in the world to 
End Polio. 

Community Service  
Hinds’ Feet Farm   
Rotarians cleaned and moved planters. 

Club Service 
 

Happy Birthday  Happy Club Member Anniversary 
January 8 – Bob Gors  None 
 
Happy Anniversary    
None 
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